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PMHS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

MINUTES:  16 October 2017 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to Order at 7:05 by Todd Williams. 

 

ATTENDEES:   Jason Bellamy, Sue Uebersax, Nancy Golczewski, Todd Williams, Deb 

McCollum, David O’Dea, Charlie Tangires, Shannon Sweaney, Matt Roseland, Tim 

Tangieres, Karen Pickerd, Mary Michael Resling, Robin Marton and Kathleen Beck. 

 

REVIEW OF MINUTES:  The minutes from the September 2017 meetings were 

reviewed and approved.  

    

FINANCE REPORT:  Deb McCollum presented the Financial Report.  In October 

2017, the Boosters deposited $6,117 and spent $4,864.  There is $37,355 in unrestricted 

cash and $28,545 in unappropriated funds, though Deb received some deposits at the 

meeting that will change these numbers. We have some strong sponsorship proceeds and 

some new sponsors.      

      

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR UPDATE: 

 

 We have had a very successful Fall Sports season with numerous teams in the 

playoffs and going to States.   

 The Winter sports season starts 15 November 2017 and the concussion testing is 

14 November 2017. 

 AD will present his wish list at the next Board Meeting. 

 

COMMITTEE UPDATES: 

 

 Community Relations: 

 

 Our new sponsors are Dunkin Donuts, Klein’s, Spartan Surfaces, 

Chick Filet and HCC.  He has not heard from Freedom Federal 

Credit Union yet.  He is getting banners made for the new 

sponsors. 

 

Merchandising: 

 

 Karen Hydress will be in charge of ordering merchandise and she 

is looking for some volunteers to assist her.   

 

Concessions: 

 

 The pretzels from the Pretzel Factory sold well.   

 They received the needed second warmer. 

 They are seeing a higher participation in manning the stand and 

they appreciate the support. 
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Membership: 

 

 We have 68 families which is half of what we had last year at this 

time.  The average contribution is $39.57.   

  

Scholarship 

  Nothing to report.   

  

Team Liaisons: 

 

 Nothing to report.     

 

Program Book/Webmaster: 

 

 Nothing to report.   

 

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

 Booster Board Meeting: 

 

 

 Page Buick attended and presented the banners and information 

regarding the Husky Fest Buick Drive Fund Raiser which will be on 

21 October 2017 from 8:00 – 12:00.  All drivers have to be 21 years 

old.  Boyle initiated the advertising and requested the school/Booster 

also advertise the event.  There will be food vendors, food trucks, and 

so far eight yard sale tables have been sold.  Radio station 101.9 will 

be set up by the tennis courts.  Page is looking for some volunteers 

for overall assistance. 

 The Ravens’ fundraiser is 23 and 31 December 2017 and we need 25 

volunteers per game. 

 We will formally thank the GBACF for their donation to the softball 

and baseball projects during the 27 October 2017 football game at the 

beginning of half time.  We are going to have the baseball and 

softball coaches and teams stand with the Boosters to thank the 

attending GBACF members for their donations.  Pictures will be 

taken.      

 Matt Roseland, baseball coach, requested the Booster be a conduit to 

the GBACF in support of his bleacher project.  Todd Williams agreed 

to do this. 

 The girls’ soccer team raised over $2000 for a charity. 

 

The following expenditures were approved at the meeting: 

o GBAC sign $400 

o Concession $1300 

o Custodian fee and bank for the upcoming fundraiser $270 

o Sponsors’ banners $230 
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o Program books $180 

o Program books for sponsors $120 

o National Honor Society assistance with the Powder Puff 

game $150 

o Merchandise $2000 

 

       

Upcoming Events: 

Next Executive Board Meeting –13 November 2017 

Next General Membership Meeting –20 November 2017 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Sue Uebersax 


